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Mr. Ozer Kabas
P. 0. Box 67
Bebek, Istanbul
TURKEY

Dear Mr. Kabas :

Now that the exhibition of Contemporary Turkish Painting has 
come to a successful end, I want to take this opportunity 
to thank you again for your enthusiastic cooperation. The 
last exhibition of the Contemporary Turkish Painting was 
held at Western College in Oxford, Ohio and we were pleased 
with the wide and enthusiastic acceptance of the exhibited 
works.

Under separate cover we are sending you more of the exhibition 
catalogues which you might find useful. We will also inform 
you regarding the shipment and arrival of your works which 
will be within the next week or two.

Sincerely,

Michael Milkovich
Director

MM/il


